

P.O. Box 1898 STN Main Guelph ON N1H7A1 (519) 822-4400 info@wyndhamhouse.org www.wyndhamhouse.org

Victory Park Public School 135 Exhibition St. Guelph, ON N1H 4R4 January 6, 2021

Dear Victory Park Public School, Staff, Students & Parents:

Thank you for choosing to support Wyndham House with your 12 Days of Giving Campaign this Christmas. It was an incredible campaign, very creative and very thoughtfully planned. Through your generous donations, you are making a life-changing difference to at-risk and homeless youth in this community. We assure you that this contribution will not only aid in meeting the immediate needs of homeless youth in our community, but also help them to rebuild their path to stability.

Your donations, help us provide youth in our programs with barrier-free access to supportive housing, food security, educational supports, case management, skills development, health care and other opportunities that enhance their ability to make healthy decisions and bring a greater level of stability to their lives.

Thank you for your unwavering support and compassion as we navigate this uncharted territory together. We simply cannot emphasize it enough, community support like this is crucial.

On behalf of our Board, Staff and especially our youth we wish you good health as we move forward together in a brighter new year.

Sincerely,

Debbie Bentley-Lauzon

NON-OFFICIAL RECEIPT

WYNDHAM HOUSE

P.O. Box 1898 STN Main Guelph ON N1H7A1 (519) 822-4400 info@wyndhamhouse.org www.wyndhamhouse.org Gift ID:

1345

Date of Donation:

12/22/2020

Gift Amount:

\$819.67

Victory Park Public School 135 Exhibition St. Guelph, ON N1H 4R4